
Dear Legislators,    
 
Thank you for taking public comment on measure 110. As voter who chose to support the measure, I'd 
urge you to make drastic reforms, or if that's impossible, repeal it all together.  
 
My partner and I live off 82nd Ave in Portland and see drug addicts living dangerously on the streets 
everyday. It's becoming worse and it's clear this effort is not helping the situation. If law enforcement 
isn't able to intervene when drug use is done in the open, we enable a problem to gain traction.  
 
Please push for mandatory treatment programs and couple that with well funded, state run, 
institutional treatment.  
 
It was important to support measure 110 as means to eliminate small amounts of drugs leading to 
prison time for at risk communities. I'll urge you to keep this in mind while finding solutions.  
 
I believe law enforcement should be empowered to identify drug users/sellers that create unsafe 
conditions, and the courts should be able to mandate treatment or jail time as appropriate.  However, 
that must be coupled with limits on both groups. Law enforcement and the courts must not use drug 
laws to target otherwise innocent citizens.  
 
We are capable of doing both things and plead with you to find a solution that embodies accountability 
and safety for all groups.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Jacob Leatherman 
Jenna Woolf 
7023 SE 83rd Ave Portland Oregon 97266 
 


